
 

 

 

 

 

 

2019/20 PENSIONS DISCLOSURES 
GAD’s expert service available to PCCs and FRAs 

GAD 
Clients

52%

Other 
advisors

48%

UK PCCs and FRAs

“No issues” 

Who we are 
The Government Actuary’s Department (GAD) 
is a ‘shared service’ supplier to the UK public 
sector; our aim is to deliver high quality 
actuarial advice and a high quality service 

For 2018/19 we provided pension 
disclosures to more than half of the UK’s 
PCCs and FRAs 

GAD has provided Police and Fire pension 
accounting disclosures for over 15 years 

Reasons for choosing GAD 
Value for money – we only charge to cover 
our costs – costs from £5,000 in 2018/19* 

Fixed fee – no hidden surprises 

Quick turnaround – disclosures by mid-
April – express service available 

Reliable – 100% of reports delivered on 
time for 2018/19 

Easy transition – we already hold your 
membership data from the 2016 Valuation 
 

* Fees for 2019/20 have not been finalised but we do not 
expect them to be increased significantly, if at all. 

Client feedback 

9/10 average client 
satisfaction 

“In tune with requirements” 

“Easy to read 
and understand” 

“Very professional” 

100% of clients 
surveyed would use GAD 

again and would 
recommend our services  

Interested? 

Register your interest or ask 
for more details by contacting 
Rob Fornear at GAD 

robert.fornear@GAD.gov.uk 

Tel: 020 7211 2799 


